HAMPSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF VACANCY

IN THE BEDHAMPTON AND LEIGH PARK
COUNTY ELECTORAL DIVISION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, following the resignation of Councillor Ray Finch a
vacancy exists for a County Councillor in the Bedhampton and Leigh Park County

Electoral Division.

However, by virtue of section 89(3) of the Local Government Act 1972, as this
vacancy has occurred within six months of the Hampshire County Council Election
on 4 May 2017 there will be no by-election. The County Council elections on 4 May
2017 for this area will be for the new Divisions of North East Havant and North West

Havant.
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